
A Community 
Investment in Our Kids
Saint Paul residents are being asked to consider a 
school funding increase for our 37,000 students.

Asking voters to increase school funding would help:
•	 Invest more in schools and student needs at all grade levels
•	 Implement the district’s Strategic Plan to increase achievement for all students

Why Now?
•	 Saint Paul is the second largest school district in the state, but has one of the 

lowest voter-approved operating levies in the area 
•	 Federal, state and local funding are not keeping pace with the educational 

needs of our students

Learn more at spps.org Our Kids. Our Community.
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